
 

 

 

South T-Bar Ranch Property Owners Association, Inc. 
Minutes for January 10, 2015 

Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors 
 

I. CALL TO ORDER 8:00 am 
 
The January meeting of the Board of Directors of the South T-Bar Ranch Property Owners 
Association was held via conference call on January 10, 2015.  M Wolfe, President, called the 
meeting to order.  A quorum was present with the following directors attending: 

 

• Curtis Eulert 

• Michael Omohundro 

• Will Hoskins 

• Betty Sue Cornella 

• Martha Parkey 

• Mike Wolfe 

• Joe Price 

• Margaret Scott 

• Anelladee Spencer 
 
Jack Davis – absent 
 
Members present:  Ann Eulert, Becky Renck, Rob Scott 
 
 

II. APPROVAL OF BOARD MINUTES   
 
December POA Board Minutes were presented as amended.  A motion to approve the minutes 
as amended was made by M Wolfe, 2nd by C Eulert.  Abstain:  M Scott and A Spencer.  Minutes 
were approved.  
 
  

III. RATIFICATION OF ACTIONS TAKEN SINCE THE LAST MEETING 
 
None. 
 
 

IV. FINANCIAL REPORT 
 
The December Financial report was presented by B Cornella (attached).  Note:  81 of 130 
assessments have been paid to date.  49 assessments are still outstanding. 
A motion to approve the 2014 overage on the Road Maintenance budget was made by M Wolfe 
and 2nd by B Cornella.  Motion approved. 
 

V. OLD BUSINESS 
 
Committee reports: 
 
Infrastructure:   
Discussion on snow plowing costs/effectiveness using grader vs. truck.  3 dumpsters being used 
at this time seems sufficient.  
 
Communications: January Newsletter is scheduled to be published by the end of January. 



 

 

 
Legal and Financial:  None. 
 
Hunting Access Policy:   
Discussion was held about what we want to accomplish and how to get started.  Starting with a 
sign at the front gate and at the power line right of ways.  Discussion re:  possible voluntary 
program for POA members to give written permission for hunters/guests to carry with them on 
their property to show they are not trespassing. 
 
 

VI. NEW BUSINESS:   
 
B. Cornella reported that Erick Snellman, parcel 46, passed away in August 2014. 
 
 

VII. POA MEMBER COMMENTS:   
 
A Eulert commented she was glad to see the in-depth discussion re: Hunting Policy.  B. Renck 
also agreed and gave appreciation for articles for the newsletter. 
 
 

VIII. CLOSED SESSION:  None. 
 

 

IX. ADJOURNMENT:  9:11 am 
 
Motion was made by M Omohundro to adjourn meeting.  M Wolfe 2nd.  Motion passed and the 
meeting was adjourned. 

      
_______________________________ 
Respectfully submitted by 
M Parkey, Secretary 
South T-Bar Ranch  
 
 
Prepared by M Parkey 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


